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Dear Ms Lukka,

Notice under:

Highways Act 1980 Sections: 137, 137ZA, 143.
Town & Country Planning Act 1990 (As Amended).
South Fairground Site, Vale of Health NW3 1AU

It has come to the Councils attention that the footpath between the North and South Fairground sites
has been blocked or partly blocked by the placing of concrete barriers. This does not have planning
permission and is blocking the public right of way, which is against the highways Act 1980.

You are therefore required within 14 days of this notice to remove the concrete barriers and to allow
free passage for pedestrians; otherwise, you are liable to prosecution.

If the concrete barriers are not removed or the Highway Authority does not hear from you by 24 July
2017, the Council will consider the most appropriate course of action to ensure the removal of the
barriers. This could include removing the obstruction and claiming our expenses from you or issuing
court proceedings.

The Council is also concerned about development on this site and would like to visit the site at a
mutually convenient time. Please contact John Sheehy on 0207 974 5649 or at
john.sheehy@camden.gov.uk to arrange a time.

If you would like to discuss this issue further, please contact Elliott Della (020 7 974 5138) or John
Sheehy (020 7 974 5649).

Yours sincerely,

Elliott Della  John Sheehy
Sr. Engineer Sr. Planner




